
Dear members of the new legislation subcommittee: 
 
As you may be aware there are a number of bills that may have implications for the Rules of 
Criminal Procedure that were passed this legislative session.  Two that have been brought to 
my attention and Judge Dailey’s are HB 13-1210 and HB 13-1086.  An email sent from Doug 
Wilson of the PD’s Office to Carol Haller appears below re: Crim. P. 5 and HB 1210.  The 
changes in county court appeals were adopted in 1086.  Links to both bills are attached.  These 
matters will be on the Agenda for at least discussion, at the July meeting.  
 
HB 13-1210 
 
HB 13-1086 
 
 
 
Email from Doug Wilson to Carol Haller: 
 

In light of the “Rothgery” bill (HB13-1210), it appears Rule 5(c)(2) needs to be changed 
to delete the last clause of that paragraph in order to comply with the statutory change 
effective 1/1/14.  
 

http://www.leg.state.co.us/clics/clics2013a/csl.nsf/fsbillcont3/BE89356FE46CF20787257AEE0057BFEF?Open&file=1210_enr.pdf
http://www.leg.state.co.us/clics/clics2013a/csl.nsf/fsbillcont3/12AA5EA6AB2DBA0187257AEE00584752?Open&file=1086_enr.pdf

